

Nathan Kapteyn

February Ministry Update



MEETING IN BADEN

After our initial launch at the end of January, the month of February for Baden Central Church has been focused on continuing to build momentum, and increase our impact on our community. We enjoyed our second Sunday service on February 25th, and on the weeks between we focused on gathering together for times of prayer and training in how to most effectively reach the people of our town. We continue to be grateful to our sending church for their incredible support as the church is beginning, and we are also excited to start to see people from the community coming to check out our services as well.

In the last month we have been able to have encouraging conversations with a number of friends and neighbours in Baden who are curious about what is going on at Baden Central, and have expressed an interest in coming out on Sundays to learn more. We are praying that God will open doors for more conversations like this to happen, and we are planning to soon run another Alpha program in order to provide a place for people to come ask questions who may be intimidated by coming to a Sunday service right away. Please continue to pray for us as we seek to share the hope of the Gospel with our neighbours.

Prayer Requests

Praise God for the blessing of providing a space for the church to meet.

Thank God that we are slowly beginning to see the church grow as we continue to meet.

Pray that God would give us wisdom for how to grow the church to increase our reach into the community of Baden.

Pray that the people of Baden would come to know Christ as their saviour.

Pray for our plan to run another Alpha program in the community.

